Dear Parents

Juniors' Christmas Celebration

This year's juniors' Christmas celebration, The Bells Ring Out, will be held at the Village Hall on the evening of Tuesday 13^{th} December, starting at 7.00pm and the afternoon of Wednesday 14^{th} December, starting at 1.30pm. The concert will last for approximately one hour.

In order to meet fire, health & safety regulations the number of seats available for each performance will be limited. Each family of a junior pupil can apply for a maximum of 4 tickets; 2 for Tuesday evening & 2 for Wednesday afternoon (allocating tickets in this way will enable all parents to get tickets for an evening performance). After the initial allocation, any spare tickets will be distributed to those parents who have requested them. There will be no entry charge but a collection will be made at the end of the performance should you wish to make a donation.

We hope you will be able to join us at one of the performances.

Yours sincerely

AJ W A

A J Hunt Headteacher
>>PLEASE RETURN TO: clerk@harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk
Junior Christmas Performance – The Bells Ring Out
Child's Name
Please provide tickets for the performance on Tuesday 13 th December 7.00pm Please provide tickets for the performance on Wednesday 14 th December 1.30pm
Signed